
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Dear Phd students, dear Postdocs, 

The Brown Bag Seminar this summer is  
the perfect opportunity for exchanging  
thoughts, networking and getting to  
know each other better.  
 

The seminar will again take place as a block seminar. This year we will meet at the 
Evangelische Tagungsstätte Stift Urach in Bad Urach (https://stifturach.de/) from 

 

Tuesday, May 20, 12:30 o’clock 
to Wednesday, May 21, approx. 16:00 o’clock. 

 

We are very much looking forward to learning about new ideas or the results of your 
ongoing research. And we hope for a lively informal exchange about your research during 
the meals and recreational activities. The seminar offers a great opportunity to get deeper 
insights into the research activities of the others and to gain inspiration for your own 
research. 

The costs for accommodation and meals will be covered by the Institute of Economics. We 
ask the chairs to cover the travel costs to Bad Urach. We need to confirm the rooms. Please 
make a binding registration, by sending an email to verena.christl@uni-hohenheim.de by 
March 15, 2025. Please let us know if you have special requests for meals (vegan, 
glutenfree etc.). 

In your registration, please also indicate if you would like to give a full presentation. From 
brand new research ideas to more advanced research papers—everything is very welcome! 
Choose the topic on which you would like to receive our input. Please send the title of your 
talk to the same email address by April 10, 2025, so that we can put together an interesting 
and varied program. If you prefer not to present this time, we are happy if you share your 
research interests or ideas in a five-minute pitch.  

We look forward to a great and inspiring experience with you! 
 

Nadja Dwenger Dietmar Fehr Philipp Weinschenk 

 

Research – Inspiration – Exchange  
 

BROWN BAG SEMINAR 
Summer term 2025 

https://stifturach.de/
mailto:verena.christl@uni-hohenheim.de?subject=Registration%20Brown%20Bag%20Seminar

